
 
 
 
 
 

The Atlantic States Marine Fisheries Commission was formed by the 15 Atlantic coastal states in 1942 for the promotion and 
protection of coastal fishery resources.  The Commission serves as a deliberative body of the Atlantic coastal states, coordinating 
the conservation and management of nearshore fishery resources, including marine, shell and diadromous species. 
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ASMFC Horseshoe Crab Benchmark Stock Assessment  

Scheduled for May 8-10, 2018, in Arlington, VA 
 

Arlington, VA – The Atlantic States Marine Fisheries 
Commission’s Horseshoe Crab Stock Assessment Workshop 
will be conducted May 8-10, 2018, at the Commission’s 
office at 1050 N. Highland Street, Suite 200A-N, Arlington, 
VA 22201. The assessment will evaluate horseshoe crab 
population along the Atlantic coast and inform the 
management of this species.   
 
All Commission assessment workshops are open for public 
attendance. Time may be allotted for public comment at the Stock Assessment Subcommittee (SAS) 
Chair’s discretion, but may also be limited to keep the workshop on schedule. Due to the use of 
confidential data in this assessment, some portions of the workshop may be “closed door,” for which only 
members of the SAS with clearance to view confidential data may be present. Additionally, to ensure 
adherence to confidentiality laws, there will be no remote public access via webinar or conference call for 
this meeting.  
 
The benchmark stock assessment will be independently peer-reviewed through a Commission External 
Peer Review Workshop tentatively scheduled for fall 2018. Details on the dates and location of the Peer 
Review Workshop will be announced later this year.  
 
For more information about the assessment or attending the Assessment Workshop, please contact Dr. 
Mike Schmidtke, Fishery Management Plan Coordinator, at mschmidtke@asmfc.org or 703.842.0740. 
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